
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

May 15, 2022 

 

Whose Side Are You Livin’ On? 

I Believe In Jesus 

 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 

 

Only by Grace 

Psalm 34/Taste and See 

 

Scripture – Psalm 33:13-22 

 

Prayer 

 

In Moments Like These 

I’ll Be a Friend to Jesus 

 

Communion Thoughts – Talon Hise 

Communion 

 

Ancient Words 

 

Message – Ken Holsberry 

“Building Good Prayer Habits” 

 

Lord, Reign In Me 

 

Shepherding Prayer – Steve Kizer 

 

A Song of Blessing 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 
Wednesday 

Morning Ladies 
Bible Class 

Wednesday,  
May 18,  

10:00 a.m. 
FLC 

Bible “PARTY” 
at the home of 

Jeree Stambaugh 
RESUMES 

July 7 

Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, May 21 

8:30 a.m. 
 

July 
Momentum  
Conference 
July 13-15 

Tenth and Broad 
Church of Christ 

 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

May 8, 2022 

Benevolent                         $85.00 
Contribution               $14,495.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          196 
Faith Communities               DNM 
Children/Youth classes        DNM              

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $81,474.00 
Given this Week           $1,612.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is  
available during worship and class. 

 

Building Good Prayer 

Habits 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities will  
meet this morning following 

our worship gathering. 
 
 

Wednesday Nights at 7:00 
There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class.   

 
There are classes for children of all ages 

on Wednesday night as well! 

 

This Tuesday, May 17th, Tenth 
and Broad has Food Bank duty.   

The Sonshine House is also in 
great need of volunteers to help 

process clothing, Tuesday & 
Thursday mornings from 9-12.   

Contact Gene Stevens, Debbie Baber, Ann Mariotti 
or Pam Schmidt for details. 

Sunday Morning:  Join us for youth 

group time (7th-12th Grade) every 

Sunday morning directly following 

worship in the youth wing as we 

study through the Bible looking at 

how every story points to Jesus. 

Wednesday  Night:  Every Wednesday night from 
7-8pm in the youth wing, we come together to 
play games, encourage and pray for one another 
in our youth small groups, and discover what it 
looks like to follow  Jesus.  See you there! 

CampOC:  This summer, our youth group will   
participate in two different camps on the campus 
of Oklahoma Christian University.  Our high school 
students (entering 8th through graduating        
seniors) will go to Camp Zenith on June 19-24, and 
our middle school students (entering 6th through 
exiting 8th) will attend Camp Cornerstone on June 
26-30.  Register at campoc.org.  Use the discount 
code TBDISCOUNT to save $50 off the price of 
camp.  For more info, talk to Shane. 

Mission to Camp Contact:  Our youth group will 
travel to Tulsa, Oklahoma on July 17-22 to help 
serve at Camp Contact, a day camp serving kids in 
the inner-city of Tulsa.  Cost is $150 per person to 
go.  To sign up or for more information, talk to 
Shane. 

Kid Zone team #4 is serving this morning. Team 
members include: Joel Cummings, Christian Dold, 
Landon Parks, Joseph Nelson, Kason Brown, Talon 
Hise, Sandi Brown and Jana Fristoe. Lee and   
Stephanie Skelton are leading. A big thanks to this 
team for their service and ministry this year as the 
Kid Zone season comes to a close. 
 
Please be prayerfully considering how you can be 

involved in our children’s Bible class program on 

Sundays and Wednesday nights this summer. 

Beginning Sunday, June 5:  
Faith in Real Life Conversations 

This summer on Sunday mornings during our  
second hour all adults will meet together.  We 

will have live interviews with different people in 
our church family to share their stories about 
what faith in Jesus looks like lived out in our 

different contexts.  Possible topics include:  Faith 
in the Workplace, Faith during Grief, Faith in 

Marriage, Faith as a College Student, and more.  
  

Coming on Wednesday Nights this summer: 
Beginning Wednesday, June 1 there will be two 
adult classes being offered at 7:00.  The Men’s 

class will work through a Tony Evans series called 
“Kingdom Men” facilitated by John Honig and 
the men’s ministry team.  The Women’s class 

will work through a Lysa Terkeurst series called 
“Twelve Women of the Bible” facilitated by 

Amanda Ellard.  

Men’s Breakfast  

THIS Saturday, May 21  

at 8:30 a.m. in the FLC 

“The mission of Southern Grit Ad-
vocacy is to prevent, disrupt, and 

end human trafficking 
through education and advocacy.” 

 
Tenth and Broad has now entered 

into a partnership with this non profit organization 
by renting the office at The Corner to them for their 
local chapter’s day to day operations.  If you would 

like more information, or to volunteer,  
go to southerngritadvocacy.org 
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 Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
May 15, 2022 

 
Prayers for our Members:  Tim Kahn is recovering from 
gallbladder surgery.  Lee Skelton’s dad, Jack, is now at Texhoma 
Christian Care Center.  Frances Lopez Teague was moved to 
rehab for complications with blood pressure. Former member Bill 
Lockwood is ill with blood clots, mini-strokes and heart issues. He 
will be going to Abilene for heart surgery. 
 
Thank you: We appreciated all the food, cards and prayers 
following my heart attack so much!  Linda Johnson  
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 
Harvey, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, USAG Grafenwoehr, 
Germany 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, 
New York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army 
Base, El Paso, Texas 

 
     



 

 

Building Good Prayer Habits 
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Wednesday Summer 

series, beginning 

June 1 at 7:00 PM 

Facilitated by  

Amanda Ellard 



Men’s Summer Series 
Kick-off:  Saturday,  
May 21, 8:30 AM 

Wednesday nights start:  
June 1, 7:00 PM 
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